September 5, 2013
Mike Provine, P.E.



Molzen-Corbin
2701 Miles rd SE
Albuquerque, NM 87106
Re:
Sunport Long Term Parking Improvements,

2200 Sunport Blvd SE 
Request for Permanent C.O. –Accepted 
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 11-7-12, (M16D024L)

Certification dated: 8-26-13


Dear Mr. Provine,
Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 9-3-13, the above referenced Certification is acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

In the future, the approved grading and drainage plan should be certified for release of Certificate of Occupancy.  The approved grading plan for this project was sealed 11-7-12 and included a drainage narrative.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer—Hydrology Section

Development and Building Services

C:
CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala
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